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St. Clair County Community Resource Fair 2024 

On May 8, 2024, the Housing & Support Workgroup under the St. Clair County Community Services 

Coordinating Body (CSCB) is hosting its annual Community Resource Fair. The event will run from 

10am to 2pm at St. Clair County Community College (SC4) in the College Center Building, located at 

323 Erie Street in Port Huron. The Fair is a one-day, one stop event designed to provide services and 

supports for individuals and families who are experiencing homelessness, at-risk of becoming 

homeless, or experiencing extreme financial difficulty.    

 

This year’s Fair will be an in-person event that will feature a variety of community resource vendors, a 

mobile food pantry, personal care items, and giveaways. Community First Health Centers and the St. 

Clair County Health Department will also be onsite offering vaccines and testing for attendees.  

 

“We understand that many in our community need assistance with basic needs such as food, housing 

and other essential items. Last year this event worked to provide resources to 251 different 

households,” said Kimberly Foxwell, Student Wellness Manager at St. Clair County Community 

College. “The Community Resource Fair aims to connect individuals and families to local resources 

that can provide more long-term solutions.” 

 
For more information about the Community Resource Fair visit www.CSCBinfo.org and follow us on 

Facebook @SCCCRF.  
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